
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 15, 2022 

 

Methodist Hospital of Southern California is Arcadia’s hospital. But it is about to be even 

bigger. Join Bryan Green, Director of Marketing and Business Development at Methodist 

Hospital, as he tells us about the partnership with USC.  He will join the Arcadia Community 

Coordinating Council meeting on April 4, 2022.  

Since 2015, Brian has overseen the marketing, public relations and community outreach activities 

at Methodist Hospital of Southern California in Arcadia. Brian is also a past president and current 

Executive Board Member with the Arcadia Chamber of Commerce, which includes more than 500 

members throughout the local business community.  

 Brian began his career as a newspaper reporter, including serving as Business Section Editor of 

the San Gabriel Valley Tribune, before embarking on a career in corporate communications and 

marketing. Brian earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Journalism from California State Polytechnic 

University, Pomona, where he was named as the “Outstanding Senior in Journalism” upon 

graduation. Brian resides in Monrovia with his wife Laura and 14-year-old son Cameron. Brian is 

an avid baseball fan and for the past 10 years, he has served as a volunteer Little League coach 

and manager in Monrovia, Sierra Madre and Arcadia. 

To learn more about the Methodist Hospital/USC partnership, join the Arcadia Community 

Coordinating Council on April 4, 2022.  

 

 

For reservations contact Linda Clelland, President, 

ACCC.  

arcadiacommunitycouncil@gmail.com 

 

Meeting Location & Information: 

Monday, April 4, 2022 

11:30 am – 1:15 pm 

Villa Catrina 

251 N. Santa Anita Ave., Arcadia 

RSVP by Thursday, March 31, 2022 
 


